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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk                                                                                                  Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

                                         Head Teacher (acting): Mrs Katy Leamy

Dear Parents/Carers
Spring has sprung and hopefully we will see some warmer weather arriving. We are looking forward to the children being able to be outside more and explore the nursery garden.
What are we learning about this month?
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The children continue to show a keen interest in learning about Space and there has been great excitement  finding out things such has how to astronauts brush their teeth in space. As the weather improves we will be taking our learning outdoors as much as possible.  We have updated our Parent’s Planning Board in the nursery foyer.Please take a moment to have a look.  We want to share with you what the children are learning about and also hear about anything they have shared about the topic at home.  If they have spoken about their learing at home please jot it down on one of the speech bubbles on the board opposite Mrs Todd. We will continue to share our learning mainly through the blog and Twitter, please take a look at https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/ or Twitter @wlbeyc for regular updates about all the learning taking place at BEYC. 
Scottish Education Awards
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 thank you to Miss Wilkinson and Miss Kelly for their on-going commitment to develop digital learning at BEYC. We are delighted to have made it to the finals of the Scottish Education Awards in the category of Digital Learning and Teaching.  We want to make learning as fun, accessible and engaging as possible and digital learning plays a key part of our curriculum. A huge well done to everyone in the nursery for getting to this stage and a special 
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Garden Gang
We are beginning to see signs of Spring in the nursery garden and we are keen to get out there and begin the planting and growing.  To make this happen we really need your help, we need help to clear out, prune, dig, tidy out in the garden.  Maybe this could be a job for a grandparent or if you have an hour spare one day we would love for you to come and help. If you are able to help please speak to Mrs Ola and let us know when you could come.
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Grandparents Day

Thank you to all our Grandparents that came along on the 21st March, it was super to welcome so many people into nursery and enjoy the session with the children. 
Vision Values and Aims
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This session we have been developing our Vision, Values and Aims for the Centre.  We want these to be at the heart of everything we do at BEYC and have input from all stakesholders.  Thank you to everyone that has contributed so far through Parent’s Night and Grandparent’s Day.  The children have been a been key contributors to their development and we look forward to sharing them with you this term.
Gala Day – Bake Sale and Toilet Twinning
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Huge thank you to everyone for their contributions to the Gala Day Bake Sale and Toilet Twinning raffle.  We raised nearly £240 towards Gala Day and are very pleased to say we have been able to provide two toilets for people in areas of Nepal and Afganistan.  
Story Time
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Mrs Frame is starting a Story Time group on Wednesday 18th April 10.30am or 12.30pm. It will be a short session to come an enjoy a story and songs with your child and younger siblings are very welcome.  It is an informal group, you don’t need to come every week but we would love to share some of our favourite stories with you and your family.  Any questions please speak with Mrs Frame.
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Bathgate Procession 2nd June 2018 – ‘BEYC Under the Sea’
The last day for ordering Gala Day costumes will be Friday 13th April.  We will not be able to take orders after this as Mrs McKay will be ordering material and making up orders.  Adult costumes will be £3 and children £2.
Spring Clean Day – Thursday 26th April
Bathgate Early Years Centre will soon be taking part in National Spring Clean 2018 in conjunction with West Lothian Council and Keep Scotland Beautiful. Our clean up will take place on Thursday 26th April and we are looking for volunteers to help the children and staff on this day and we would like to invite parents and carers to take part in this event too.

If you can pop in for any time between 9am and 11am in the morning session or between 12.45 and 3.15pm then please let us know.
The Environmental Warden from West Lothian Council Team will provide appropriate litter picks and bags as well as also removing all of the rubbish collected afterwards.

Clock Room Area
To help keep the cloakroom as safe and easy to navigate as possible please can we remind everyone that wellies are to go home at the end of the nursery day, there should be no wellies left at nursery.  
Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Thursday, 26th April
	Both sessions
	Keep Scotland Beautiful Day

	Monday, 7th May & Tuesday, 8th May
	
	Nursery closed 
Wraparound open as usual 


	Monday, 21st May to Friday, 25th May
	
	Walk to School Week

	Saturday, 2nd June
	Details to follow
	Bathgate Procession day

	Monday, 4th June
	
	Nursery closed 
Wraparound open as usual 


	Thursday, 21st June
	
	Summer Garden Fete

	Wednesday, 27th June
	
	Moving On Ceremony

(pre-school children)

	Thursday, 28th June
	
	Summer Party Day

	Thursday, 28th June
	
	


